
 
  

FOPS Friday Cake Sales 

A big thank you to parents and families from Year 4 

Class for their contributions to this week’s cake sale!! 

Next week it will be Year 5’s turn to bake. Thank you. 

Summer Writing Competition 

 

Children were told all about our very exciting writing 

competition in assembly this week. 

 

In this unique writing contest, children must submit a  

story idea or the blurb of their story in 100 words or less. 

The only judging criteria, in true Wonka style, is pure 

imagination! 

 

There are templates available from their class teachers 

or the office if needed. Alternatively, children can send 

in their ideas on paper, typed, emailed, PowerPoint or 

even a video! 

 

Entries need to be sent to class teachers by Friday 14th July. 

I am  very excited to read their amazing ideas!  

 

Miss Pryor 

Perranporth’s G.R.E.E.N Curriculum 

Growing - Relevant - Environment - Engaging - Nurture  

Brilliant Brass! 

This week our brilliant brass musicians were Growing in confidence as they got the opportunity to wow 

their parents with their amazing skills and talents. The children have been working very hard to learn their 

instruments with their tutor Tamsin; and this was the perfect time to share the fruits of their labour!  

As I’m sure you can imagine, the musicians did not disappoint. They played brilliantly and really showed 

just how Engaged they have been in practicing and developing their musical abilities and mastery of 

their instruments. Music is very special to us at Perranporth School, so it was wonderful to see just how 

well the children have come on.  Alongside their parents and families, we are very proud indeed! A 

huge well done to all! 
 



Parking Request 

 

We have had a request to share a message from a local resident regarding parents 

parking in  the Hendrawna estate next to the school. They have explained that usu-

ally this isn’t a major problem,  however, for the next few weeks, there will be road-

works throughout the estate which means many parts of the road are closed. 

 

Several neighbours have been upset and frustrated to see their private driveways being used as an alterna-

tive parking spaces 

 

The school would very much like to be considerate neighbours, so please can we ask parents not to park in or 

obstruct driveways, particularly during this time with the roadworks. Thank you. 

What’s coming Up Next Week? 

 Monday 26th June - Year 4 Surf Trip 

 Tuesday 27th June - KS1 Sports Day—1.30pm 

 Wednesday 28th June - KS2 Sports Day—1.30pm 

 Friday 30th June - Own Clothes Day for sweets for the Summer Fayre 

Sports Days 

Next week we will be crossing all fingers and toes for sunshine as we have 

got two sports days planned! The KS1 (Y1 and Y2) Sports Day is scheduled 

for Tues 27th and KS2 (Y3-Y6) is scheduled for Wed 30th. Both events will 

start at 1.30pm with the field gates opening from 1.15pm for parents to 

come and watch from the amphitheatre. FOPS have very kindly agreed to 

provide refreshments, so please make sure you bring some spare change. 

As the events are obviously outside (and we’re hoping for sunshine), please ensure your child is 

wearing a hat, sun cream has been applied in the morning, and all children will also need to bring 

a full, named water bottle. 

Details regarding the coloured T-shirts for KS2 children have already been shared, but please feel 

free to check with your child’s teacher if you have any queries. 

We’re looking forward to seeing you all there! 

Own Clothes Day - Friday 30th June 

Next Friday we would like to ask that children come to school in their own 

clothes in exchange for a sweet contribution towards the Summer Fayre. This can 

be any bag of sweets (no chocolate as it melts) which can then be added into 

the Sweet Tombola.  

The Summer Fair is set for Friday 14th July - so don’t forget to mark the date! Thank you! 

 

Fops needs lots of volunteers for our next events! If you can spare any time to help get involved and raise 

some money please follow us on Facebook by clicking here to see all the opportunities and sign up!) These 

vary from prep you can do at home to helping run a stall at the summer fair!  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/fopsmail
https://www.facebook.com/groups/fopsmail

